
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

July 18, 2011 

MINUTES 
 

A meeting of the Board of the Camp Springs Initiative was held July 18, 

2011 at Camp Springs Vineyard. Attending were Bill and Carolyn Allender, 

Harriet Arrasmith, Lonnie Enzweiler, Mike Enzweiler, Nancy Enzweiler, Don 

Wiedeman and Anna Zinkhon. 
 

The meeting was called to order by Carolyn Allender and the minutes from 

the May and June meetings were reviewed and accepted.  (Motion made by 

Harriet and seconded by Anna) 

The Treasurer's Report showed a balance of $371.75 for CSI, $49.90 for 

the Conservation District grant, $664.62 for the Cooperative Extension 

grant and $50 for the Camp Springs News.  
 

Old Business: 

1) Force Main Sewer: Letters are being written to environmental groups, the 

city of Cincinnati and the National Historic Trust. CSI will review letters 

and add the organization's name to the letters. An information table should 

be set up for Camp Springs Day. 

2) Herbst Tour: There are 18 participants so far. Rack Cards are available 

and the map will go to press soon. 

3) Camp Springs Day: Harriet will provide meat, the winery will provide 

drinks and paper goods and Don will provide ribbons for both contests. 

 

New Business:  

1) Harriet would like to invite a friend who works in public relations to a 

meeting. 

2) The idea of coming up with a Camp Springs Anniversary date was 

discussed. 

3) The idea of creating an e-mail distribution list for CSI was discussed. 

4) Carolyn brought up the idea of finding a project the group could 

accomplish after the Herbst Tour. 
 

The next meeting will be held on August 15 at 7 p.m. at the Camp Springs 

Vineyard. Motion to adjourn: Anna Zinkhon, second: Harriet Arrasmith,  

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

     Nancy Enzweiler, Secretary 


